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Reference: 2021 / 0133 01.09.2021
Subject: EURAS Board Member

Dear Md. Sabur Khan,
Daffodil University - Bangladesh

On behalf of the EURAS, please accept our sincere appreciation for your valuable
contribution to support the growth of EURAS as a board member. With reference to the
EURAS (Eurasian Universities union) Annual General Assembly held on 24 August 2021
in Istanbul-Turkey, the nomination of candidacy for your Institution/University has been
approved as a new term board member.

Membership of your institution/university represents a valuable contribution to the
success of EURAS and EURAS activities. Your contribution allowed EURAS to advance its
mission of promoting higher education and the development of network-based on
globalization. Your position to serve as EURAS board member demonstrate your vision
and passion for creating new opportunities for the higher education.

EURAS will assure commitment towards its vision, undoubtedly your continuous support
and contributions helped make our vision bright. As we continue to grow together, please
be aware that partnerships with our members are significant to the road to success for
higher education.

We are delighted that you have been part of this new venture and look forward to
continuing our fruitful collaboration.

Again, I and EURAS Team express appreciation to all members for the cooperation and
constructive engagement throughout serving EURAS (Eurasian Universities Union).

Sincerely Yours,
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AssoC. Prof: Dr. Mustafa AYDIN
President i

Eurasian Universities Union-EURAS
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